
VIOLATIONS

One of the responsibilities of the Board of Directors is to see that our rules and regulations are followed in accordance with the association's documents when the community was developed.  I would assume many violations are caused by residents who are simply not aware of the rules or they just choose to ignore them.  Owners who rent their units are responsible to see that tenants know the rules before they sign a lease and should incorporate this into the lease.  
Most violations issued by the property manager are minor and easily corrected within a reasonable time.  In some cases, the manager will make a phone call or send an email to alert the owner/tenant.  Violations become troublesome when they are not corrected by the owner or tenant.  This puts more administrative work in the managers’ office and costs the association with mailing written notices.
Pet violations especially with oversize dogs (over 25 lbs.) and feces left on the common grounds are a concern for many who live on property.   It seems that just as a big dog leaves, we see another arrive.  It is time consuming and difficult for property management to determine where the dog lives unless it’s reported by a resident.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Resident and off-site owners are responsible to see that their unit and its occupants are in compliance with all community rules.  Failure to correct some violations will result in sending this to our association attorney with the owner being charged for the expense.
For the Board of Directors,

Russell Hebert
President, OSCA
6.8.19


     
             
          
